
Dear Press Recognition Panel 

 I am a member of the public, a supporter of the Royal Charter and have a longstanding interest in 
ensuring that the Leveson Report is delivered fully and effectively.   

I have considered the consultation and read Hacked Off's submission to the PRP consultation, a copy 
of which is here.  

I back Hacked Off's submission, prepared with the input of victims of press abuse.   

I sincerely hope you will take this into consideration. 

Yours sincerely 

Bethan Wyn Jones 

  

 

http://hackinginquiry.org/prp-consultation-response/

